
The Federal Asian Pacific Career Fair 

 

Defense Logistics Agency (DLA) recruiters attended the Federal Asian Pacific American 

Council Career Fair on Thursday, Nov. 19, 2016, at Washington Adventist University in 

Washington D.C. Approximately 30 federal agencies attended the career fair, which was open 

to the public. Participating in this event provided the recruiters with the opportunity to market 

DLA to a diverse population. 

 


